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Upcoming Events 
Saturday 
27th October 2007 
CKC SHOW 
Auditorium 
Pacific Hills Christian 
School, Quarry Road 
Dural 
$25 full price 
$15 concession 
(seniors and children 
under 16 years) 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

www.circularkeys.org 

To subscribe, send an email to 
ckcfriends_subscriptions@circu
larkeys.org, with the word 
Subscribe in the subject line, 
and you'll be automatically 
added to our mailing list.  You 
can unsubscribe at any time 
by sending an email to the 
same address, but with the 
word Unsubscribe in the 
subject line. 

‘CKC On Air’ 
We’ve written the script, found a venue (Pacific Hills Christian School, 
Quarry Road, Dural), designed the posters (see the example on our 
website), and now we’re polishing the songs and choreography.   

The setting is a radio show that’s broadcast in front of a live audience.  
Tom Sils, radio announcer, hasn’t turned up and the show is about to start.  
Who will fill in for him, and where is he anyway? 

Tickets are available by emailing 
tickets@circularkeys.org or phoning 
Di on 9634 1296 or Deborah on 
9688 2481, or you can purchase 
them at the door (cash or cheque 
only).  We’re offering a special family 
deal:  if you have more than two 
children, you only pay for two and 
the rest come free.  And a special 
volunteer deal:  if you join our team 
of volunteers (contact Di for more 
information), you can see the show 
for the concession price of $15. 

Pictured:  Kerry Wright, Linda Bacic and Anna Fouracre in the new chorus costume, which will 
debut at the Show. 

New CKC members 
We’re delighted to welcome the following new members, who stayed with 
us after the Diva program and have met all the additional requirements for 
becoming full CKC members: 

Leads: Leslee Edwards, Susan Kelly, Rachel Vassallo, Inese 
Kamenyitzky, Jane Oates 

Baritones: Carol Wing-lun, Janice Emmerton-Didlick 

Basses: Judith Bourne, Willie Stubbs, Janine O’Callaghan 

New rehearsal venue 
We’ve found a new rehearsal venue that has the acoustics, space and 
storage we need.  It’s the chapel at St Joseph’s Convent in Chapel Lane, 
Baulkham Hills.  Dover Hall at Mowll Village has been good to us, but the 
acoustics are too ‘live’ for rehearsal, and we’ve grown too big for the 
stage.  Come and visit us in our new home from 7th November on. 

Join our ‘Friends of CKC’ mailing list 
If you aren’t on our ‘Friends of CKC’ mailing list yet, we invite you to join 
the mailing list to make sure that you get all the chorus news.  You can 
receive the newsletter electronically (see instructions on the left) or we will 
post a copy to you, if you give us your postal address. 

 


